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As a busy Oregonian working multiple jobs, parenting, caregiving for parents in two 

different towns, and maintaining status a full-time college student I rely on Oregon’s 

mail-in voting system. Mail-in voting is safe, secure, and easy. As a lifelong 

undeclared voter I appreciate mail-in voting because it gives me the ability to 

thoroughly and thoughtfully read up on the issues before casting my vote. Please 

keep mail-in voting for Oregonians.  


